
Dear All

Welcome to Term 2.


I am thrilled to share with you that Johan Laas has secured a gig on a 
ship! He will be showcasing his talent internationally and embarking on 
exciting travels around the world. Although he will be away for some 
time, Johan will be coming back to South Africa for our future 
showcase’s. 
How lucky are we??

We are excited to welcome Schoeman (actor, dancer, performer and 
singer - a very good all-rounder a wonderful guide to those interested 
the arts) and Dominique to our team of voice teachers and 
accompanists.  Both bring with them a passion for healthy voice 
production and a wealth of knowledge and experience to help you all 
grow as singers.

Their warm and nurturing approach has instilled in me a new-found 
confidence and excitement for offering an even better learning 
experience for our students. We are thrilled to see the big improvement 
in your voices and look forward to watching you grow as performers.

New student introductions


Lyndsey joined us last year and has been working hard both on and off 
the court. Not only is she a ceded tennis player, but she also loves to 
sing! We are so impressed by her dedication and passion for both sports 
and music.

Next, we have Zara, who is truly a force to be reckoned with. Her singing 
style is unique and interesting, thanks to her diverse taste in music. We 
can't wait to see what she'll do next and we're certain that she's destined 
for great things.



Annabel is another new member who has piqued our interest. She's 
been opening her mind to different genres of music and has recently 
fallen in love with theatre songs. We can't wait to see how her musical 
journey unfolds.

Our past student successes - we’re so proud of you gals!


We want to 
highlight the 
amazing 
accomplishment of 
Lebo. She sang the 
National Anthem at 
the opening of 
Formula e, which 
was shown in 170 
countries around 
the world! We are 
so proud of her and 
all that she's 
achieved.

One of our very own, Tali, who left to study in 
the USA, has landed an internship at Nightbird 
recording studios! Tali has had the opportunity 
to work with some big names in the music 
industry such as Miley Cyrus, Rihanna, Wiz 
Khalifa, and Christina Aguilera, among others. 
We are so proud of Tali and can't wait to see 
what amazing things she will do in the future. 
You go girl, show the world what you've got!



In addition to Lebo and Tali's amazing achievements, we also have 
another success story to share - Lia-Elise, one of our top vocalists, 
moved to the UK in 2020 and has since been writing a lot of music. 
We've heard that she's been a very successful songstress, and we 
couldn't be happier for her. Lia-Elise, we're sure you're coming up with 
some amazing tunes, and we can't wait to hear them.

Click in the middle of the pic to watch the video above


Then last but most certainly not least, the amazing Kristi Lowe. If you're 
in the mood for some musical inspiration, we've got just the thing! Head 
over to YouTube and check out the amazing musical journey of the 
talented Kristi! Trust us, you won't be disappointed. To top it all she is 
now a chart topper….No 1.

Click in the middle of the pic to watch the video above


https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-NAgPDFQ-ME
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Bodxic6JQEw


We are so lucky to have such incredibly talented students, both past and 
present, at our school. It's truly inspiring to see that passion and 
dedication can take you to such great heights. Keep up the fantastic 
work and let's continue to spread positivity and cheer wherever we go.

Music gives a soul to the 
universe


Wings to the mind

Flight to the imagination  

And life to everything


